
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-467 14th October 2022 
 

 

I would like to make a request under Freedom of Information Act 

relating to Medics and AHP job planning. 
 

Please respond to the following questions: 
 

1. Which software provider does the Trust use for Allied Health 
Professionals job planning 

 The Health Board does not use a software provider for Allied Health 
Professionals job planning.  

 
2. Which software provider does the Trust use for medics job planning 

The Health Board does not currently use job planning software supplied by a 
third party. The Health Board intend to start a procurement process for job 

planning software before the end of this year. A contract notice will be 
published on www.sell2wales.gov.uk when the procurement process 

commences. 

 
3. What was the annual cost for the Trust's current Allied Health 

Professionals job planning software in the last FY 
 Not applicable. 

 
4. What was the annual cost for the Trust's medics job planning in the 

last FY 
Not applicable. 

 
5. What is the contractual end date of your current Allied Health 

Professionals job planning software 
Not applicable. 

 
6. What is the contractual end date of your current medics job 

planning software 

Not applicable. 
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